
Government and Veterans Affairs Committee: 

I am a Citizen of District 13 (West Fargo) and am writing you today IN SUPPORT of SB 2218. 

One of the biggest reasons I see the importance of this Bill passing is due to the past year, and the 
Unconstitutional Governmental overreach of the Executive and Judicial branch. It is extremely important 
for our ELECTED Legislators have the ability to do what “We The People” have elected them today, even 
during a Pandemic. We have experienced a complete Tyrannical takeover that I never believe would 
have occurred on American soil. We no longer have the Freedom to travel and our free speech is 
dwindling by the minute. 

DO PASS SB 2218 

Thank you for your time and for all you do. 


